
October 5, 2021, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a special meeting for

a budget workshop. 

Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Renee Wagner, Chris Bisbee and

Joseph Skopow.

No public was in attendance to make Public Comment.

The budget notes, capital improvement plan, income and expense worksheets and proposed

projects were reviewed and discussed. The employee compensation and benefits Resolution

2021-3 was reviewed. Evaluations will be reviewed before the next meeting.

Sal Fedele proposed raising taxes by 1 mil for improvement of dirt and gravel roads. There

was discussion on laying down millings and seal coating. There was discussion about the

financial impact on the residents. 

Insurance rates will not be known until December. 

A second budget workshop was scheduled for the October 26  meeting, immediatelyth

following the scheduled meeting. 

No public was present for final public comment.

Meeting ended at 8:02 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

              

Renee M. Wagner

Secretary

As amended at the October 11, 2021 meeting. 


